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On the 9/11 Victims Bill 
 
I am steadfastly supportive of ensuring that the emergency workers who served their country on 9/11, as well as residents and others in the vicinity of the World Trade Center site, are able to get the care they need for conditions they suffered as a result of their work. 
 
I am committed to working with Chairman Alexander and the members of the HELP Committee to move this legislation through the committee process to reauthorize and make important improvements to the World Trade Center Health Program.
 
 

